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Ref: OIA-2022/23-0089 

Dear  
 
Official Information Act request about the Department’s salary bands 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 
25 August 2022.  
 
You have requested: 
 

“[…] documentation held by your organisation that sets out: 
 
• Your organisation's current salary bands; 
• Which jobs fall into which of those salary bands; 
• If your organisation has negotiated a collective agreement that provides 
for new salary bands that are not yet in effect, those salary bands; and 
• If so, which jobs will fall into which of those not yet in effect salary bands; 
• Any policy your organisation has re the position within a band at which a 
new appointee to a role will typically be placed.” 

 
Please note this response includes the salary bands for the National Emergency 
Management Agency (NEMA), as it is a departmental agency hosted by the Department of 
the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC).  
 
DPMC’s current salary bands, from grade 11.12 to 17, are based on the 50th percentile of the 
2022 Public Sector market data and grades 18 to 25 are informed by the 2022 Public Sector 
market data.   
 
DPMC uses total remuneration, which includes Fixed Package and employer KiwiSaver 
contribution.  
 
DPMC and NEMA has not negotiated a Collective Employment Agreement that provides for 
new salary bands not yet in effect.  
 
DPMC’s current remuneration policy with regards to new employees is:  
 
“[…] Remuneration for new employees is determined by the level of the position, the skills, 
qualifications, and experience of the successful candidate. As a guideline, on appointment, 
employees are ideally placed at 87% to 95% of the pay range for the role they occupy. For 
roles in bands 11.12, 13.14, and 15, employees are to be placed at a minimum 90%.”  
 

 

 






